Sport Development
September 18, 2014

Skills Matrix

Each team U12 and under are required to complete a skills matrix TWICE this season. The first
one is to be submitted to your sport development coordinator by October 20, 2014. The second one
is to be completed between January 2, 2015 and March 31st. This will be submitted to the sport
development coordinator no later than March 31st, 2015. The Team Composite Score based on the
Skills Matrix Evaluations MUST be on the TRF.

Please submit a completed copy of each skills matrix to sportwrra@wrra.ca

For additional information please visit the Skills Matrix section on the Sport Development page on
the ORA website: http://www.ontario-ringette.com/SDev/Skills.php?sub=SDev

Team Activity Log

Team Activity Logs must be maintained throughout the season by all teams and submitted to the
sport development coordinator at the completion of the team's season. The template can be found
in the Team Activity Log section of the Sport Development page on the ORA website:
http://www.ontario-ringette.com/SDev/Log.php?sub=SDev.

As well, all compliance information can be found under the Compliance section of the Sport
Development page http://www.ontario-ringette.com/SDev/compliance.php?sub=SDev.

Fair Play and Fair Ice Policy

All teams are responsible for complying with the Fair Ice Policy as outlined in the ORA Operating
Manual Sport Administration Section (Page 18). http://www.ontario-

ringette.com/administration/op_manual/documents/4.%20Sport%20Development%2006-2014.pdf.
Any grievances should be addressed with the home association.

Come Try Ringette

All Come Try Ringette events must be registered with the ORA, so they can be added to the Come
Try Ringette Association. Emails should be sent to tech(@ontario-ringette.com to register. As well,
please send an email to the region Sport Development coordinator sportwrra@wrra.ca as we have
all of the resources (flyers, posters, pamphlets and loot bags. We will also be attempting to set up a
tracking system of the equipment within the region for these events.

Thank you,

Erienne Beuglet
sportwrra@wtra.ca







